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I believe this rule is an example of government overreach in an effort to solve a problem that doesn't
exist. New Mexico businesses do a good job protecting their employees and there are already
mechanisms in place to punish them if they don't. This rule will place additional burdens on
employers and subsequently raise costs across New Mexico. Heat related deaths have risen in New
Mexico but it isn't due to the workplace. It is actually due to people doing something that is already
against the law. If you really want to protect people, enforce the laws that already exist!


